The Epiphany of the Lord- Year A

Announcements:
Sunday, January 5, 2020

Kindly read ALL the announcements.

Thursday, Jan. 9 Sandwiches for the Drop In Centre,
simply drop off sandwiches in the Parish Office foyer by 10 am,
thank you for your continued support in feeding the hungry.

Thank You Corpus Christi Parishioners!

Through your generous donations and support we provided 44 families with
Food, Toiletry Items and gifts for 112 Children!

Your kindness and generosity are so greatly appreciated by all of the
Society of St. Vincent de Paul volunteers and the families we helped!

Many thanks to all Ministry Coordinators; all Volunteers AND
to all parishioners who supported the many activities,

made donations, and helped in so many other ways...

which made our Parish Christmas Season —

joyous and reverent for all!



